
ITAC-DI&ADM UFAD Subcommittee Meeting
Date
October 20, 2006
Time
2:00 pm

Location
287 JWRU
Agenda
· Update on UFAD and Identity Management activities
· GLAM (GatorLink Account Management) system major revision
· In Beta testing as of Oct 13

· Production Nov 9-13.  Begin migration by taking several account creation services out of service the evening of Thursday, Nov 9 (Friday, Nov 10 is holiday).  New services in the portal will be loaded, then testing done, with expectation of production status as of 5 p.m. Sunday, Nov 12.
· Expirations.  About 50,000 GatorLink accounts will be expired (not removed for 13 months).  Directory Coordinators have been notified.  The formal process of automatic expiration will start based on personnel changes to PeopleSoft that remove any role that has authority for a GatorLink account.  Again, expiration leads to removal and possible GatorLink re-use after 13 months.
· Guest create.  The single “guest” shared account, with password changing daily, will be removed on Nov 13th.  As of Nov 9, no new guest passwords will be created, though Nov 9 password will continue to work over the weekend.  New process for guest account creation, with assigned individual user names and passwords for each guest user, will start Nov 13.
· MOM

· Infrastructure deployed.

· Meeting with IFAS has occurred regarding transition of monitoring of Bridge-head servers.

· Plan to monitor all servers by October 31, 2006.  Actually, monitoring is already in place, but automatic notification of outages will be completed by Oct 31.
· Vista

· KMS (key management system, which validates the UF campus agreement copy of Vista key) will be available by the time Vista is available as “gold” version released to manufacturing (RTM), now scheduled for October 31.
· Office 2007

· Plug-ins to allow the new document formats created in Office 2007 to be read by Office 2000 or Office 2003 should be ready by the time that Office 2007 is publicly available, which has been advanced to parallel that of Vista release.
· New items
The UF phonebook will be converted to require authentication for students, with groups getting read access to the students’ e-mail address yet to be decided by higher administration.  When an authenticated phonebook is available, UF Directory Policy will be modified to remove the e-mail address as an open element of the directory, so student’s e-mail addresses will no longer be public.
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